Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, November 07, 2013 7:57 AM

To: 'Fong, Bryan'

Cc: Project Email Filing

Subject: RE: RO0000196 - Groundwater Monitoring Report - Request for submittal extension
~COR-581000~

Hello Bryan,

Based on your request, the schedule for submittal of the Groundwater Monitoring Report — Second Half 2013 is
extended to November 15, 2013.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Fong, Bryan [mailto:bfong@craworld.com]

Sent: Wednesday, November 06, 2013 5:30 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Project Email Filing

Subject: RO0000196 - Groundwater Monitoring Report - Request for submittal extension ~COR-581000~

Hello Jerry,

The Groundwater Monitoring Report — Second Half 2013 for case RO0000196 (800 Franklin Street, Oakland) is due
Friday November 8" CRAis preparing the report, but is behind schedule and respectfully requests a one week
extension. CRA will submit the report on November 15™.

Bryan A. Fong

Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA)
5900 Hollis St, Suite A
Emeryville, CA 94608

Phone: 510.420.3369 direct
Phone: 510.420.0700 main
Fax: 510.420.9170

Cell: 510.385.0509

Email: bfong@CRAworld.com
www.CRAworld.com

Think before you print ﬁ
Perform every task the safe way, the right way, every time!

This communication and any accompanying document(s) are confidential and are intended for the sole use of the addressee. If you are not the intended
recipient, please notify me at the telephone number shown above or by return e-mail and delete this e-mail and any copies. You are advised that any
disclosure, copying, distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance upon the communication without consent is strictly prohibited. Thank you.
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